
 

Aurora Water 

Water Resources 
15151 E. Alameda Parkway, Ste. 3600 
Aurora, Colorado 80012 
303.739.7370 
 

 
 
Brock Bowles 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
1313 Sherman Street 
Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 
August 1, 2023 
 
 
Mr. Bowles, 
 
We recently reviewed Holcim – WCR, Inc.’s 2023-05-11 Revision Application to Permit M2004051 to expand 
their area of operation in and around their Wattenburg Facility. Upon reviewing we have a few minor concernd that 
we would like to have on record.  
 
Page 29, Figure 2 shows reservoir pipe and pump facilities located on the south end of Phase 1. The City of Aurora 
owns land to the east of Phase 1. We want to make sure our access to our property is protected and preserved.  
 
Pages 44 – 49 do not show the completed Walker Slurry Wall correctly. 
 
The attached map shows the City of Aurora’s property east of Wattenburg as well as the current easement allowing 
access to the property. The map also shows the entirety of the Walker Slurry Wall.  
 
In addition, we request to be notified by the DRMS with any proposed changes or amendments to the permit as we 
are an adjacent property owner with significant infrastructure in the area and additional infrastructure in the planning 
phases. 
 
If you have any questions or need anything else from me, please let me know. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lyle Whitney 
Project Manager, Water Supply & Demand 
Aurora Water 
gwhitney@auroragov.org 
720-859-4372 

mailto:gwhitney@auroragov.org
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